
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 
managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 
level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement. 

  

  
  

To:  All New York Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company  

From:  WFG Underwriting Department     

Date:  April 9, 2025  

Bulletin No.: NY 2025-03 

Subject: Title Insurance Rate Service Association, Inc. 2024 Data Call Reminder       

 

 Please be advised the 2024 Data Call is due by April 21, 2025. If you have not yet submitted your Data 

Call for the 2024 calendar year, please do so as soon as possible.  

 

We cannot stress enough the importance of submitting the Data Call in a timely manner. The 
Department of Financial Services ("DFS") requires all title insurance underwriters in New York State to 

report any agents who fail to file the Data Call. We are sending you this reminder in order to keep the 

best interests of our agents in mind and to comply with DFS requirements.  
 

If you have already sent in your Data Call, you may ignore this reminder. If you have not yet sent it in, 

please make sure we receive it no later than April 21st. For your convenience a copy of the original 

bulletin NY 2025-01 can be found here: WFG Informational Bulletin NY 2025-01 
 

Thank you to all agents for your cooperation. 

 

https://wfgunderwriting.com/wp-content/uploads/filebase/new-york/bulletins/NY%202025-01%20Title%20Insurance%20Rate%20Service%20Association%20Inc%202024%20Data%20Call.pdf

